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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

A WINTER FRAME OF MIND! 

   Now that the air is a little colder and we’ve actually seen a few 
snowflakes our thoughts turn to our favorite season of winter! Each 
year it seems that that first sight of snow really gets us moving really 
finalize those winter plans.  

   This is the time to plan and finalize those plans for a week long get away, a weekend or eve-
ry weekend trip or a day on the slopes. First, check out what trips CMSC and the Member 
clubs are planning. Second visit the CMSC  new  official newsletter ” The Sitzmark”  on our 
web site for any additional information, check your calendar and contact the trip leaders to 
sign up for the events that interest you. Don’t miss the 1 day bus trip to Cockaigne this win-
ter! Every year we hear some prediction of an upcoming snowy winter and I choose to be-
lieve them. If you need a little more motivation don’t miss the Warren Miller Movie showing 
Saturday 11/23/18 at Akron Civic Theatre and Thursday 12/5/19 at the Capital Theatre. That 
will surely get you in the skiing/boarding frame of mind. 

   After you make those plans be sure to check your equipment and replace what just won’t 
make it another year, get a tune up at one of the great shops in your area and replace any 
worn or old equipment. We are lucky enough to have several great shops with knowledgea-
ble staffs waiting to advise skiers and boarders of all levels. If they don’t have what you need 
they can get it, just ask. 

  As you make all these plans don’t forget to visit your club’s website along with the skicleve-
land.com web site for upcoming meetings, parties and fun activities for kids and adults of all 
ages. I look forward to seeing everyone this winter!  See you on the slopes!  

Bootsie 

 

Snowballers Ski Club 
Snowballers Ski Club:  We are the biggest little race team in CMSC.  We are the only club in 
Division 1 racing against the Fagowees.  We are a family friendly race team.  We are all about 
having fun and skiing.  We participate in all of the CMSC races.  We have the largest group of 
Snowboard racers in CMSC.  We enjoy tailgating in the parking lot of the ski areas.  If you are 
looking for a fun club to race with.  We take anyone from beginners to advanced racers con-
tact Heidi Reinecker at heidisreinecker@gmail.com.  We only run 1 bus trip a year and it’s al-
ways to Kissing Bridge.  This year the bus trip will be February 14-15, 2020.  We car pool to all 
of the other races.  We meet the 2nd Tuesday of Every month from October to March we 
meet at Reinecker’s Party Center 8575 S. Freeway Dr., Macedonia, OH  44056 
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• November 23 Warren Miller’s Timeless – Saturday, November 23 at 8:00 PM Akron Civic 
Theatre, 182 S. Main St., Akron. General admission $15 

• November 30 Fagowees A Night of Mexican Food & Bowling at Cozumel Mexican Restau-
rant 5555 Brecksville Rd, Independence, 44131  November 30 @ 5:30 pm - 10:00 pm 

• December 1 GET PSYCHED PARTY & OPEN HOUSE - The Barrel Room Sunday, December 
1st 5:00p – 9:30p  RSVP  Jeri Johnson  talk/text to 330-280-3635 or email ski-
erjkj@gmail.com 

• December 5 Fagowees Warren Miller Movie at the Capital Theatre in Cleveland – Plus 
Happy Hour before the movie at XYZ The Tavern 

• December 7 CVSC Christmas Dinner Saturday, • Signature Club of Solon • 39000 Signa-
ture Way, Solon, Oh 44139 • 6 PM Cocktails, 7:00 PM dinner 

• December 11 GSC Holiday Party at 6:30 PM Houston Hall, 3069 Houston Rd, Norton. 
Please bring a dish to share and plenty of cash for raffle tickets.    

• December 19 CMSC Holiday Party – Thursday, December 19 at 7:00-11:00 PM Slyman’s 
Tavern, 6901 Rockside Rd, Independence. Cash bar.  Donate a coat and get a free drink 
ticket 

• December 21 Suburban Ski Club’s Holiday Party  Lakeside Yacht Club 4851 N Marginal 
Rd. Cleveland, OH 44114 
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Message from the Becky “Commish” Bertuzzi  Race Chair 

As I’m typing this, I’ve learned that Holiday Valley is going to start making snow over the 

next couple of days. A welcome sign that old man winter is on his way. According to the 

Farmer’s Almanac our winter outlook looks promising. So cross you fingers and do those 

snow dances so we have great conditions for our races this year! 

I’m sure that you’ve seen our schedule by now. We’re visiting the same locations, with a few little wrinkles: 

• Snow Trails is a full two day weekend 

• Sunday at Snow Trails is our fun, dual elimination race - we moved it from Swain 2 to help our skiers prep 

for the gauntlet that is the Bristol Combined Slalom 

• The Boardercross at Holiday Valley 2 is back! (will Tom Keller attempt it?) 

• Awards on Saturday at Bristol will be after the race at the resort - more details to follow 

This is non-race related, but CMSC is running a bus trip to Cockaigne on our off weekend. The resort will be 

open for skiing for the first time since a fire devastated the lodge. It’s the race committee’s hope that we’ll 

be able to add The Legend back onto the race schedule in the near future. 

I mentioned this at the banquet, but I’ll say it again in this article. It’s been 10 years since I’ve been a member 

of CMSC. And you all have Bootsie to thank for it. I found snowboarding after college as a new sport to try 

after 14 years of swimming. What I 

didn’t think I would find would be a 

group of friends, many of whom I 

now call my family. You all make 

the winters go faster, that’s for 

damn sure. It’s an absolute privi-

lege to know you and to be your 

race commissioner. 

Before I wrap this up, I want to 

once again thank the people on the 

race committee that make me look 

like I actually know what I'm doing: 

Bootsie Ricketts, Anne and Frank 

Houdek, Heidi Reinecker, Rick 

Reinecker, Larry Foote, Beth Skalak, 

Janet Slade, Jerry Vargo, Bob Rei-

land, Zach Stein and Doug 

Majrkzak. 

I’ll see you all on the slopes (and 

let’s be honest, at the bar too). 

The Commish 



5 

5 



6 

6 



7 

7 



8 

8 



9 

9 

ERIE SHORE SKI CLUB 
    A fun ski club which meets on the west side of Cleveland at the Georgetown Restaurant Par-
ty Room at 18515 Detroit Rd., Lakewood, Ohio. Our meetings, which consist of good conversa-
tion, good food and drink, are on the 2nd Thursday of the month; Sept. is our picnic meeting 
and then we meet from Dec. to Mar., at 7:00 pm. We also have guest speakers at our 
meetings and sometimes games. In July, we have our annual ‘Summerfest’ which is a fund 
raiser for our race team. 

     Our race team is a premier team with the Cleveland Metro Ski Council. We welcome all rac-
ers, experienced and novice, young and older. Come race with us and you will become a 
better skier and have a lot of fun. 

    Our summertime activities include meeting at various locations for ‘happy hour’.  

      In the winter we meet every Weds. at Snow Trails Ski Area and usually have lunch after-
wards. Last year we went with the Stark County Ski Club to Panorama, BC, Canada and had a 
lot of fun. This year a group of us are going to Mammoth Mtn. with the Fagowee Ski Club. 
Come to a meeting with us or one of our Happy Hour get-togethers and of course, ski with us. 
For more info: griffin_b@juno.com 

 

SANDUSKY SKI CLUB 

mailto:griffin_b@juno.com
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SANDUSKY SKI CLUB (continued) 
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SANDUSKY SKI CLUB (continued) 
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     Suburban Ski Club 

   Suburban Ski Club is a friendly group of skiers with lots of opportunities to ski (11 trips totaling 26 days this 

year). We ski every week during the winter months. Our convenient meeting location, Alfredo’s at the Holi-

day Inn just off Wilson Mills Road at I-271, draws members from all parts of the Cleveland area. Our numbers 

have grown in recent years to more than 200 members. 

   We are planning three major trips this year: The first will be to Mammoth Mountain from January 25 to 

February 1. We are staying at the Juniper Springs Resort that offers ski-in/ski-out access. This trip is currently 

sold out and has a waiting list. 

   For our eastern trip we will return to Sunday River, Maine, with two day-trips to Sugarloaf Mountain. This 

trip will be February 23 to 29. 

  Like our other recent trips to New England, this will be a bargain-priced, all-inclusive package with bus 

transportation, lodging, three days of skiing/snowboarding at Sunday River, two days at Sugarloaf Mountain, 

daily hot breakfasts, and dinners. We will have ski-in/ski-out lodging at the Jordan Hotel at Sunday River. 

Travel will be by charter bus and will include our legendary on-board breakfasts, box 

lunches and snacks. Many members have come to prefer these bus trips over the has-

sles of air travel. 

   Our third major trip will be to Telluride, March 21 to 28. We will stay at the Moun-

tain Lodge Telluride in Mountain Village, with ski-in/ski-out access. 

   In addition, we will have seven one-day bus trips to Holiday Valley, Seven Springs, 

Peek’n Peak, and Holimont. We are also offering an overnight mid-week bus trip with 

one day at Holiday Valley and a second day at Bristol Mountain. Our goal is to give 

people as many opportunities to ski as possible. Indeed, our motto is “We Ski Every Week.” Combined with 

group lift-ticket discounts, bus trips are by far the most economical way to ski. 

   Members can make reservations for one-day and two-day trips online and pay with a credit card, or print 

out a flyer to mail in with a check. 

   Flyers for the major trips are available on our web site. Reservations for these trips can be mailed in and 

paid in installments by check. 

  Dues are just $20 per person, and first-time members get a special price of only $10. Membership forms 

can be printed from our web site and mailed in, or the application can be completed online and paid with a 

credit card or PayPal account. 

   Our meetings are usually on the second Thursday of the month in our usual location, Alfredo’s at the Holi-

day Inn just off Wilson Mills Road at I-271. Winter meeting dates will be November 14, January 9, February 

20, and March 12. Meetings start at 7:00 p.m. Many of us arrive early for dinner at Alfredo’s restaurant. We 

also have one or more other social activities each month, including a monthly Eat-Around-Town where we 

explore the offerings of various local restaurants. Our holiday party this year is December 21 at Lakeside 

Yacht Club. It will feature food, dancing, door prizes, cash bar, and music by Turnaround. Prospective mem-

bers are always welcome at these events. 

   For more information about Suburban Ski Club, email info@suburbanskiclub.org or call Beth Silverman at 

(216) 799-2001. A complete listing of upcoming events, trip flyers, membership applications, and more can 

be found on our website, https://www.suburbanskiclub.org 
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WARREN SKI CLUB 

  Like most of the clubs in CMSC, the Warren Ski Club works to provide social 

activities for its members year-round.  Ski season may have ended in April, but 

members and friends of our club stayed busy over the past several months en-

joying many non-skiing activities.  Scheduled activities included: biking Thurs-

day evenings, hiking at West Branch State Park on June 15 and again October 

12, attending a Scrappers “Buck Night” game August 8, the annual WSC Pub 

Crawl at Put in Bay on August 17, a moonlight Paddle on Lake Milton Septem-

ber 13, the Good Times Ski Club picnic on Lake Milton on September 18, and 

the recent 3 day trip to Kentucky October 18 – 20.  The number and variety of activities were designed to 

offer something for everyone in the club.    

  Our most recent activity was the Kentucky Bourbon, Wine and More trip which included tours of both 

Mammoth Cave and Wild Turkey Distillery, an evening in Louisville, KY, stops at unique wineries, and fun and 

games along the way on the bus.  Visit our website at www.warrenskiclub.org to learn more about this popu-

lar and well-orchestrated trip to Kentucky’s Bourbon Trail. 

  Ski season plans for the club include several one and two day trips as well as two exciting weeklong trips 

out West.  The club has condos reserved at Alpine Meadows at Holiday Valley for the Race Weekend, Janu-

ary 10 – 12.  We will again be taking a weekday trip to Bristol Mountain from January 26 – 28.  The bus leaves 

Trumbull County Sunday afternoon, with a pick-up along Rte. 90, we ski two full days without the weekend 

crowds, then return home Tuesday evening.  We will also join with our friends at Youngstown Ski Club for a 

one-day trip to Holiday Valley on February 22, and plan to work with local clubs on a joint trip to Cockaigne 

Resort during the upcoming ski season.  Check out our website for more information on, and registration in-

formation for, any of these trips. 

  Weeklong trips include a week at Winter Park February 1 – 8.  Land Packages are still available for this well-

priced trip, and help will be given for airline reservations, but you must call soon.  Our second trip of the sea-

son will be to Ski Big 3 (Banff, Canada) February 29 to March 7. This trip is sold out, but a wait list is being 

taken.   

  As you can see, the Warren Ski Club is more than just a Ski Club, it is a social club that provides year round 

fun for all seasons.  President: Dennis Mintus  Email:   derelictt@aol.com 
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GOODYEAR SKI CLUB 

   Goodyear Ski Club is based out of Akron Ohio and NO you don’t have to work for Good-

year to be a      member. We have a long history of fun and affordable ski trips.  

In 2020 we are going to: 

• Seven Springs, PA (Friday, January 17, 2020) 

•  Holimont/Holiday Valley, NY (Sunday, February 23 – Tuesday, February 25, 2020) 

•  Big Sky, MT (Saturday, February 1 – Saturday, February 8, 2020) 

•  Heavenly Mountain Resort @ Lake Tahoe, CA/NV (Sunday, March 8 – Friday, March 13, 2020) 

    For pricing and further information visit the club’s website www.GoodyearSkiClub.org or contact President 

Rick Beagle at PresidentGSCI@gmail.com. 

    When we’re not snow skiing, we have fun playing Euchre, visiting wineries or breweries, hiking or biking. 

We’ll throw in golf, picnics, theater shows, and kayaking for those who are up for the challenge. 

   We enjoy food, especially at our summer picnic, Christmas party and our annual Chili/Soup Cook-off.  We 

held a murder mystery dinner this year and we plan to try pickle ball as an activity. 

 Rick 

 

Lewis Ski Club 

   The Lewis Ski Club, named for its affiliation with the NASA Glenn 

(formerly Lewis) Research Center, is open to all skiers and        

snowboarders, and we have priced our membership and trips to 

reflect that. We meet at 6pm the first Tuesday of each month at 

Donauschwaben German Center (7370 Columbia Road) in Olmsted 

Falls, where we gather after 5:30pm to enjoy some authentic     

German Brews and socialize before our brief but informative 

meetings. Our annual membership fee is only $15 ($20 family) and our one-day Friday trips to New York 

state ski areas are only $80, and have convenient west side and east side pick up locations. This year we are 

offering two one-week trips, for which we further economize by selecting resorts that each accept the iKon 

pass so that people wishing to take both trips can save substantially. Those destinations are Mammoth 

Mountain in California and Steamboat in Colorado. For our nordic skiers, we are offering two overnight des-

tinations this season, and both planned and impromptu one-day trips (depending on snow conditions). The 

nordic overnights are at the Wilderness Lodge (near Peek-N-Peak) and the Allegheny State Park in New York. 

We also have a small but active racing team of 7-8 people who enjoy the thrill and comraderie of competing 

in the weekend and Wednesday night CMCS racing series. In addition to snowsports outings, we are active 

with many other social outings including one-day bicycle trips, winery visits, river cruises, and local music. 

Please consider joining us at one of our monthly meetings, or learn about us by browsing our website 

(Lewisskiclub.org). We would love to have you! 
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                FAGOWEES 
     The FAGOWEES (Fun and Games On WeekEnds, Especially Skiing), is over 

200 members strong ski, snowboard and social club introduces you to a 

wide variety of active, party lovin' friends and year-round sport and social 

activities. We kind of fib a little, we do things ANY day of the week. Our for-

mal meetings occur on the 1st & 3rd Tuesday of the month, October thru 

May and in the summer just on the 3rd Tuesday. We meet at the VFW 1974 

Hall, 4305 Woodrow Ave., Parma, Ohio, with the doors opening at 7 PM. 

During the 4 months of summer (May thru September), we still meet on the 

1st Tuesday but it's an informal meeting at various bars and patios through-

out the Greater Cleveland area. Details on our meetings and activities can be 

found in our monthly newsletter “The Happening” or our web-

site www.fagowees.org. Our Facebook page often has pictures of members 

doing whatever they are doing and NOT just skiing! 

     Our skiing/snowboarding activities are diverse ranging from our annual week-long ski bash (scheduled for 

Mammoth Mountain, California in 2020) to Wednesday nightraces or weekend long Slalom, Giant Slalom 

and in some cases Super “G” races for skiiers and snowboarders of all ages and abilities. Not into racing? No 

problem. We take care of our “sick” with our annual 'Call off sick' Wednesday to ski at Holimont – No Racing 

just Fun & a BBQ and we added a day trip to Cockaigne AND ya don't even need to get out of your PJ's! Yes, 

it's our PJ Trip to Cockaigne in January. If we have a bus to the various ski resorts we're racing at, there's al-

ways quite a few non-racers along, our bus trips are noted for being partouitus (go on our bus, you'll see it's 

a real word!). 

     Snow melts? We don't hibenate! We windsurf, weekly golfing and biking, white water Rafting or cultural 

activities like theater, wine tastings or musical events. Like big parties? We celibrate our anniversary with a 

party, ANNUALLY EVEN! Monthly Euchre, Holiday Bar Crawls, Indians games, Kelly's Island bike/bar Crawl, 

P.I.B. Poker/Golf outing. And as a tribute to the end of a month, we have our Happy Hour Thursday on the 

last Thursday of the month, at carefully selected establishments (they gotta be fun bars/pubs). 

     If you are looking for year-round fun, life-long friends and an active social calendar, please join the 

Fagowees. Information on our club and upcoming activities can be found on our web 

page www.fagowees.org or in our monthly newsletter The Happening (downloadable from our website). 
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Youngstown Ski Club 

  This is a fun organization is comprised of active people who completely enjoy the outdoors. Members en-

joyed a truly wonderful season of bicycling and are looking forward to more of the same next year. While de-

spite having less than 100 members, volunteers who lead us bring open-minded, enthusiastic, and focused 

support to group fun and encourage cooperation within this Ski Council and among its Member Clubs. As al-

ways, we encourages all our members, guests, and CMSC community to embrace our promotion of friend-

ship, value, and enjoyment in our activities and events. Currently, the current scenic Fall Season is nearly 

complete and the once colorful landscape will soon diminish and make way for the upcoming Winter. This 

seasonal change is a reminder to give thanks to all we have and one another. So Happy Thanksgiving to eve-

ryone! Of note, a recent Nor'easter has laid down early snow as many resorts are looking to open, and this 

excites our members and supporters...  

  Upcoming events and activities can be found on our website and social media pages. Theses activities in-

clude an Annual Wine Taste 

& Dinner Dance, two local Ski 

Shows, and a collaborative 

"Pub of the Month" con-

sisting of three local ski clubs 

in our local area. It is often 

well-attended and a great 

way to garner support on 

trips and events from each 

organization. Ski Trips for 

2020 are staying in the East 

as we have several day trips 

and some weekends sched-

uled for several well-known New York areas, such as Peek'n Peak, Kissing Bridge, Holiday Valley. and Cock-

aigne. We are even attempting to run a "Mystery Trip" this season to the best conditions at the time. There 

are plans to work with other clubs to fill busses, so stay tuned for additional opportunities to ski. Join us and 

support a unique and friendly collaboration of members and guests.  

  The Youngstown Ski Club, while one of the smaller organizations within CMSC, nonetheless offers an unri-

valed blend of fun and enthusiasm with every endeavor! We ask that members, guests, and friends to take 

advantage of these and other fantastic opportunities from our passionate social group. We are very active on 

Social Media sites and encourage you to visit, like, and/or follow our several pages...  

  Club meetings are held on the second Monday each month at the Magic Tree in Boardman. Additional infor-

mation is found our website at www.youngstownskiclub.org.   Check on our social media pages too:  

www.facebook.com/youngstown.ski.ride.play/  twitter.com/YoSkiClub1  For inquiries and comments, contact  

the following:    President: Brian Hinchcliffe 330-207-3775 or email at bhinch@comcast.net.                             

Trip Manager: Lynne Rosati: 330-501-2594, email lynnemarierosati@gmail.com.  
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   Stark County Ski Club 

SCSC is continuing its volunteer gig with AVI Food Systems at Tom Benson Hall of Fame Stadium,  and we 

have also stepped in to help at Akron University's, Infocison Stadium for a number of large events.  The final 

events the club will be volunteering will be the OHSAA Championships being held at the Hall of Fame.  This 3 

day event will mean a couple 15 hr days for members, but the crowd interaction is priceless.  

  We will be working with a group called Elves and Moore to help assemble kids bikes on Sat, Dec 14th. The 

bikes are distributed in neighborhoods choose by the E&M group.  If you might be interested in joining us, 

please contact Jason Stephan @ jdstephan5858@gmail.com.  

  We have made some changes to our approach on gaining new members. We are not holding our Winterfest 

with Quaker Steak & Lube this year, instead we are making our member only kick off party, and Open 

House.  We are encouraging members to bring friends, family, or co-workers that evening to join us for a 

sample of our activities.  This event is Sunday,  Dec 1 at the Barrel Room Winery.  We are also holding a Toys 

for Tots collection at the event, so far the club members have donated over $ 2,200 and 250 toys in 3 years. 

On Oct 30th, we held a social at Shale Brewery in North Canton, members circulated through out the event 

talking to other guests about the club's activities.   Our next social is at Royal Docks Brewery on Nov 9th.   

   We also did our first club sponsored wine trip,  Oct 5th, 34 member took part in the Three Rivers Wine 

Tour, they visited 4 wineries,  a brewery with fuzzy pigs, and a distillery all located an hour South of Canton. 

They celebrated 2 birthdays and 1 wedding anniversary that day. 

   Besides all volunteer and community activities, we really are ready for ski season, Joyce Tolerton, who 

owns the Ski Shack in Alliance,  held her open house offering club members a chance to see the new ski 

equipment and clothing for this coming season. She always is the perfect hostess for the event, having 

doughnuts, hot cider, and some Captain Morgan for a little add to cider.  She also gives members a nice dis-

count on items purchased through out the year.   

   Our trips are filling up as the temps dip and snow flurries enhance the excitement we share for winter 

months. 

Get ready for the ski season with tips from the Ski Shack in Alliance: Your skis/board probably could use some 

wax and removal of rust/burrs on the edges. Do your boots still fit? Check out your ski clothes in case the 

closet shrunk them over the summer. The dryer may have eaten some of your socks and long underwear too. 

We can help you take care of any of those problems. Just give Joyce a call at 330-821-1220. 
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Hi Rise Ski & Sport Club  

    Hi Rise Ski & Sport Club is a year round ski and social 

club based on the east side of Cleveland in Lake County.  

   We meet the second and fourth Wednesday of every 

month at the Legion Hall on Vine Street in Willowick at 

Willowick Ave. The meetings start around 7:30PM and 

we have various events including, Italian Night, pot luck 

dinner, beer tasting, wine tasting, breakfast for dinner, 

trivia, chili cook off, beer wine tasting, souper bowl night, 

slave auction and many more. It’s a great evening to so-

cialize that usually includes food as well as beer, wine 

and water. We are happy to be back at our old location. 

   Summer meetings are held outdoors at Smoke BBQ and Grill on Vine Street across from Captains Stadium 

in Eastlake the second and fourth Wednesday of each month until late September. 

   Socially we have our Dinner of the Month on the first Wednesday of every month; The Cabin in Willowick, 

December 4th.  Our traditional Chinese New Year dinner is held in Cleveland at Siam Café, February 

6th.What’s March without the Irish? We will be visiting an Irish establishment in March. Check our website 

for more details and information on these and other dinners. 

   We’ve had a winner in our first snowfall contest and golfed in 

our annual Fall One Club outing and going to watch the Cleveland 

Monsters play hockey meaning, that it’s now ski season! We have 

openings for 3 people going to Sun Valley, February 1-8.  We are 

running two one day dashed to Holimont both on Fridays. January 

3rd and February 14th (What a great Valentine’s Day) taking a bus 

directly to the slopes and spending a couple hour in Ellicottville to 

enjoy dinner and refreshments. 

   Our race team are tuning and waxing their skis when they’re not 

getting in shape for the upcoming race season starting at Holiday Valley. We will be running a weekend bus 

trip to Bristol March 6-9 for the race program. 

Wishing everyone a safe and happy holiday season! 

For more information on 

these and other Hi Rise 

events go to: 

www.hiriseskiclub.com 
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